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/ƻƳƳƻŘƻǊŜΩǎ wŜǇƻǊǘ  
 
!ǎ L ōŜƎƛƴ ǿǊƛǘƛƴƎ ǘƘƛǎΣ Ƴȅ ǇŜƴǳƭǘƛƳŀǘŜ /ƻƳƳƻŘƻǊŜΩǎ ǊŜǇƻǊǘΣ ƛǘ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ǎŜŜƳǎ 
as if Autumn should be a slower time at the club.  Of course, it never works 
out that way.  As the leaves are blowing off the trees in October storms (back 
East leaves change color instead), we gear up to end the old year and start the 
newςa very busy time of year.  As you all know by now, club elections were 
held at the last general meeting.  Certain positions, Fleet and Trustee, were 
highly competitive.  Some years we have to twist arms to get members to run 
ŦƻǊ ƻŦŦƛŎŜΦ  ¢Ƙƛǎ ȅŜŀǊ ǿŜ ƘŀŘ ŀ ǿŜŀƭǘƘ ƻŦ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ƎƻƻŘ ŎŀƴŘƛŘŀǘŜǎΦ  LǘΩǎ ŀ Ǉƛǘȅ ǘƘŀǘ 
ƴƻǘ ŜǾŜǊȅ ǎƛƴƎƭŜ ƻƴŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜƳ ŎƻǳƭŘ ōŜ ŜƭŜŎǘŜŘΦ  IƻǿŜǾŜǊΣ LΩƳ ŎƻƴŦƛŘŜƴǘ ǘƘŀǘ 
those who were elected will do a spectacular job next year. 
 
Your 2011 Bridge: 
 Commodore ς Bill Dils; 
 Vice Commodore ς Peggy Allen; 
 Rear Commodore ς David Morton; 
 Fleet Captain ς Michael Thompson; 
 Treasurer ς Sharon Moore (by appointment to replace Bob Quick); 
 Secretary ς Nancy Morton. 
 
And your 2011 Board of Trustees: 
 Les Alluisi (2010/2011); 
 Bill Allen (2010/2011); 
 Garry Moore (2010/2011); 
 Pat Hansen (2010/2011 Alternate replacing David Morton); 
 Jerry Zitkovitch (2011/2012); 
 Rich Tremaglio (2011/2012); 
 Lisa Haistings (2011/2012); 
 Tim Dies (2011/2012);  
 
and Trustee Alternates: 
 Robert Murphy (1st Alternate 2011/2012); and 
 Cindy Josephson (2nd Alternate 2011/2012). 
 
Hearty congratulations to all of you. 
 

November Birthdays 

11/6 - #ÏÍÍÏÄÏÒÅȭÓ "ÁÌÌ 

11/10 - Board Meeting 

11/17 - General Meeting 

11/20 - WhirlyBall 

November Calendar 

11/2 - Mike Thompson 

11/3 - Brian Barrett 

11/4 - BryAnna Rae 

11/5 - Patrick Baker 

11/15 - Tony Baily 

11/15 - Paul Smith 

11/22 - Judy Quick 

11/25 - Raymond Kluger 

11/28 - Cindy Josephson 

11/29 - Ez Robinson 

Thursday Lunch Bunch  

Every 2nd Thursday of the 

month (except July & Au-

gust) we gather at 11:30am 

and eat at noon. Please join 

us; just bring a dish to share.  

Contact Marilyn Sullivan for 

more information.  
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In addition to holding elections, October also brought us the annual wine tour.  And what a trip it was 
again this year.  Judy and Bob Quick led us all over the Leavenworth and Wenatchee areas.  We sam-
pled some amazing wines, ate way too well, and had some very memorable experiences (including our 
very own version of a Keystone Cop car chase up and down the highway in Quincy looking for Jones of 
Washington).  Kudos to Judy and Bob (mostly Judy) for yet another wonderful tour.  I personally re-
ǘǳǊƴŜŘ ƘƻƳŜ ǿƛǘƘ ƻǾŜǊ ǎŜǾŜƴ ŎŀǎŜǎ ƻŦ ǿƛƴŜΦ  ¢ƘŜ ǇǊƻōƭŜƳ ƛǎΣ ŀ ƳƻƴǘƘ ƭŀǘŜǊ LΩƳ Řƻǿƴ ǘƻ ǎƛȄ ŎŀǎŜǎΦ  
Hmmmm, given the wine purchase to drinking ratio. . .maybe we should do two wine tours a year!  
What do you think Judy? 
 
Speaking of Judy, but wearing a different hat, have you noticed how dynamic (read: crowded) our gen-
eral meetings have become.  Wow!  We have new members joining the club every month thanks to 
our membership team (Judy, Trina and Sharon).  Add to that all our old-ǘƛƳŜǊǎ ǎƘƻǿƛƴƎ ǳǇ ǘƻ ǎŜŜ ƛŦ LΩƭƭ 
finally fall off the dias (oh, wait that was Sharon Moore who did that this past meeting), our meetings 
ŀǊŜ ōƻƻƳƛƴƎΦ  ¢ƘŜ .ǊƛŘƎŜ Ƙŀǎ ǘŀƪŜƴ ǘƻ ŜŀǘƛƴƎ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ .ǊƛŘƎŜ όL ƪƴƻǿ ǘƘŀǘΩǎ ƎǊŀƳƳŀǘƛŎŀƭΣ ōǳǘ ƛǘ ǎǳǊŜ 
sounds funny) and we may have to redesign our table layout in the clubhouse to accommodate more 
tables.  What a great problem to have!  And Judy and crew are doing yet another membership contest.  
Well, soon that will be .ƛƭƭΩǎ good problem.   
 
.ǳǘ Ƴȅ ǘŜǊƳ ƛǎƴΩǘ ƻǾŜǊ ǉǳƛǘŜ ȅŜǘΣ ŀƴŘ ǿŜ ƘŀǾŜ ŀƴ ŀǿŦǳƭ ƭƻǘ ŎƻƳƛƴƎ ǳǇ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƴŜȄǘ ŦŜǿ ǿŜŜƪǎΦ  ¢ƘŜ 
/ƻƳƳƻŘƻǊŜΩǎ .ŀƭƭ ƛǎ {ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅΣ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ сth.  I am told that the program will be highly entertaining, 
for almost everyone.  LΩƳ ŀƴǘƛŎƛǇŀǘƛƴƎ ǘƘŀǘ LΩƭƭ ōŜ ǘƘŜ ƻƴŜ ƛǘ ƛǎƴΩǘ ŜƴǘŜǊǘŀƛƴƛƴƎ ŦƻǊΣ ŀƴŘ LΩƳ ǘǊȅƛƴƎ ǘƻ ŦƛƎπ
ure out how to play hooky!  Then on Saturday November 20th ǿŜ ƘŀǾŜ ²ƘƛǊƭȅ.ŀƭƭΦ  /ŀƴΩǘ Ƴƛǎǎ ǘƘŀǘΗ  
For those of you who have never played, the best way to describe it is: Jai Alai on bumper cars.  Then 
ǘƘŜ {ǇŜŎƛŀƭ tŜƻǇƭŜΩǎ /ǊǳƛǎŜ ƛǎ ƻƴ {ǳƴŘŀȅ 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ рth.  Chris Kullmann needs boats and volunteers for 
this most worthy, and rewarding, of civic activities.  Just wait until you see all the smiles at the end of 
the cruiseςǿƘŀǘ ƛǘΩǎ ŀƭƭ ŀōƻǳǘΦ  ¢ƘŜ .Ŝƭƭ IŀǊōƻǊ IƻƭƛŘŀȅ {ƘƻǇǇƛƴƎ /ǊǳƛǎŜ ŦƻƭƭƻǿǎΣ ƻƴ 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ млth 
through 12th.  Then there is the annual Awards Banquet on Wednesday December 15th.  The question 
is, who will she pick?  I can tell you one thing:  I already know who gets the duck and pet duck flags, if 
we can find them.  Contact me for tickets.   
 
. . . and then there was one more to go.  Happy Halloween. 
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Puget Sound Yacht Club 

www.pugetsoundyc.org or 206-634-3733 

Commodore:  Paula Spina  206-265-0981 Facilities Rental: Pat Hansen 206-595-6351  

Vice Commodore:  Bill Dils 206-605-3457 Membership Chair(s):  Judy Quick/Trina Holm 425-466-7906 

Rear Commodore:  Peggy Allen 425-643-2375 Sunshine Reporter:  Cindy Josephson 425-765-0379  

Fleet Captain:  Rich Tremaglio 425-239-9305 Galley Chair: Linda Egan 360-651-2838  

Secretary:  Echo Summers 206-518-0409 Website Manager(s):  Jim Barrett/Brian Barrett  425-347-4633 

Treasurer:  Bob Quick 425-644-9008  jbarrett@pugetsoundyc.org 

Dockmaster:  Bill Dils 206-605-3457 Sound Waves Editor: Susie Barrett 425-338-2291 

Facilities Manager:  Mike Thompson 206-525-7107  susie.barrett@comcast.net 
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Vice Commodoreôs Report -  Bill Dils  

Another year rapidly approaching its end. Wow; what a fantastic year it has been; great cruises, socials, 
members and lots of camaraderie!  And still more to come.  I applaud us all! 
 
A GREAT BIG THANK YOU to all who helped at the Fall Work Party, what a great turn out and the club, dock 
�ƒ�•�†���‰�”�‘�—�•�†�•���ƒ�”�‡���Ž�‘�‘�•�‹�•�‰���„�‡�–�–�‡�”���–�Š�ƒ�•���‡�˜�‡�”�ä�������†�‘�•�ï�–���•�•�‘�™���‹�ˆ���ƒ�•�›�‘�•�‡���•�‘�–�‹�…�‡�†���ƒ�–���–�Š�‡���
�‡�•�‡�”�ƒ�Ž�����‡�‡�–�‹�•�‰���†�‹�•�•�‡�”��
how wrinkled Tim Dies is looking. He was in the water all day knocking out and tightening bolts for the 
new bow rails on the end half of the dock. A special thank you to TIM and the entire crew.  
 
A personal thank you to all the PSYC Members for trusting me to be their 2011 Commodore. I am really 
looking forward to next year and I will do my best for the Club and Members. 
 
 I am anxiously waiting for next year and working with the club members and the new 2011 Board:  Peggy 
Allen (Vice Commodore), David Morton (Rear Commodore), Mike Thompson (Fleet Captain), Nancy Mor-
ton (Secretary), Sharon Moore (Treasurer). New Trustees:  Rich Tremaglio, Tim Dies, Lisa Hastings and Jer-
ry Zitkovich.  
 
�	�‹�”�•�–���ƒ�Ž�–�‡�”�•�ƒ�–�‡�����‘�„�‡�”�–�����—�”�’�Š�›�á�����‡�…�‘�•�†���ƒ�Ž�–�‡�”�•�ƒ�–�‡�����‹�•�†�›���
�‘�•�‡�’�Š�•�‘�•���ƒ�•�†���Ž�ƒ�•�–���›�‡�ƒ�”�ï�•���ƒ�Ž�–�‡�”�•�ƒ�–�‡�����ƒ�–�����ƒ�•�•�‡�•���–�ƒ�•�æ
�‹�•�‰���‘�˜�‡�”���ˆ�‘�”���–�Š�‡���Ž�ƒ�•�–���›�‡�ƒ�”���‘�ˆ�����ƒ�˜�‹�†�����‘�”�–�‘�•�ï�•���–�‡�”�•�ä 
 Also returning for their second year: Bill Allen, Les Alluisi, and Gary Moore. 
 
A special big thank you to Marcia Ellingson, Echo Summers and Jim Hubly for supporting the club and 
throwing their hats in the ring.  
There are no losers in this club and I hope to see you on the ballot next year.  
 
���‘�•�‹�•�‰���—�’���‹�•���–�Š�‡�����‘�•�•�‘�†�‘�”�‡�ï�•�����ƒ�Ž�Ž���Š�‘�•�‘�”�‹�•�‰�����‘�•�•�‘�†�‘�”�‡�����ƒ�—�Ž�ƒ�����’�‹�•�ƒ���ƒ�•�†�����ƒ�’�–�ƒ�‹�•�����ƒ�•�…�‡�����‘�‘�•�‹�•��
(November 6, 2010) at the Rock Salt on Westlake.  
Cocktails at 6:00, dinner at 7:00 then festivities. Tickets are still available, Contact Sue Dils. 
 Not an event to miss. 
 
November 20th is the WhirlyBall Tournament (see flyer) Hope to see you there. Tons of fun.  
 
���‡�‡���›�‘�—���ƒ�Ž�Ž���ƒ�–���–�Š�‡�����‘�•�•�‘�†�‘�”�‡�ï�•�����ƒ�Ž�Ž�ä 


